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Membership Promotion 2005-2008
November 2005, Biblioteca Nazionale Centrale, Rome

The need to expand membership in support of the Consortium’s current and future goals is assigned a high priority by Directors and the Executive Committee. The tables below set out areas for promotional activity for the period up to 2008, both in the general provision of promotional materials and in campaigns to advertise CERL’s initiatives and services and to attract new members.

As a result of the work of the Membership Working Group, the Annual General Meeting in 2004 adopted a new scheme of Group Membership and also guidelines for membership by special arrangement at the discretion of the Directors in specific geographical or economic circumstances where important pre-1830 material is available for the Hand Press Book Database. We hope that these will assist us in new recruitment in the coming period.

During 2005, effort has been directed to preparing new promotional leaflets for CERL; adverting CERL services to the antiquarian book trade; and to publicity and sales of CERL Papers V. These are already showing some success. It is intended to build on this foundation, and develop new promotional materials for other constituencies (e.g. centres for the book, museums and private libraries), with a view to attracting members working in these fields.

It is proposed to work specifically towards recruiting members in individual countries during the next three years, and these proposals are set out in the attached plan. New members may also often present themselves unexpectedly, often as a result of personal contact, and the Secretariat responds to these developments promptly when they occur. Personal contacts are invaluable, and all members are strongly encouraged to continue to assist the Secretariat in publicising CERL to libraries in their countries. Trial periods for the Hand Press Book (HPB) Database are also, of course, available to any interested library. 

action: Members are asked to approve the general outline of the promotional strategy in the following table, to make any further suggestions, and to contact the Secretariat (secretariat@cerl.org) with specific offers of assistance.
David Shaw

14 October 2005
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